Textbook Adoption


The School Board of Okeechobee County will consider adoption of textbooks for Social Studies and Elementary Reading.  This will take place at the regular School Board meeting on Tuesday, May 9, 2017, at 6:00 pm in Room 303 of the School Board Administration Building, 700 SW 2nd Avenue.  Copies of the textbooks and materials proposed for adoption may be viewed in the office of the Assistant Superintendent for Instructional Services or by going to okee.k12.fl.us and clicking on the appropriate link.  Public input is invited.
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